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Welcome to Kindergarten!

Parents will not need to purchase Kindergarten school supplies over the summer.

These supplies have already been ordered by the teachers! Students will have access to
their supplies when they start Kindergarten.

Parents will pay for the supplies on SchoolCash in the fall!

Please ensure you have the items below:

1 pair of indoor running shoes, white soles/ non marking, labelled with your child's

name (no tie ups please, for easy fastening)

1 change of clothes in a Ziploc bag, labelled with your child's name

1 water bottle labelled with your child's hame

*Kindergarten teachers will contact parents before school starts with more
information about your child’s first day of schooll We can't wait to see all of our
new Kinder friends in the FALL!I



